






              

Wine Tasting April 2nd 2024 
At 4:00 pm 27 participants gathered together at 


Total Wine & More, 13440 N Prasada Parkway, in Surprise, for 
a wonderful class on Kosher wines.


The class was informative and the wines were delightful. 
Everyone enjoyed the program 


We were delighted to have several members of the Wine 
Tasting Club from Grand join us! 


A big thank you to Bill Gotti for sharing his expertise and for 
teaching the class,


to Reb Lev for coordinating regarding the wines, and to

 Andrea Cohen for arranging the program!







              






              



              



              



              






              



              

It was a  
Delightful 
Program 

Enjoyed by All! 


